
 
 

April 9th 2020 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The Management of SVG Post would like to advise the general public that the Kingstown General 

Post Office will be closed on Saturday, April 11th 2020. Normal operations will resume on Tuesday, 

April 14th 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this course of action will cause.  

 

 

Jacqueline Adams Ollivierre 

Director of Postal Services 


